
                                         Outing To The Rail Museum 

                            Grade 1 

   

The children of grade 1   visited the Rail Museum on the 7th of February 2020. 
They were all excited to board the buses and sit with their friends for the outing. 
The children were delighted with the ride on the Joy train. They also walked 
around the galleries of the museum to view exhibits relating to railways. They got 
a chance to see the specimen of the signal system, communication techniques, 
steam engines and finally the modern technology used in the 21st century. 
Needless to say, this was an invaluable educational experience. After this the 
children were taken to Nehru park where they enjoyed their picnic lunch and play 
time on the lawns soaking up the warmth and sunlight. The children had a great 
day and reached back school in time talking enthusiastically about the wonderful 
day they had. 











 


